
 

The Son 
A PVCA Publication 

March 1 2024 Issue 13 

Pleasant Valley Christian Academy 

250-545-7852 

www.pleasantvalleychristian.com 
“Education for Eternity” 

 No Birthdays this Newsletter 

Words of Hope 

Since, then, you have been raised 
with Christ, set your hearts on 

things above, where Christ is, seat-
ed at the right hand of God. Set 

your mind on things above, not on 
earthly things. 

 Colossians 3:1-2 

Upcoming   Events 
March 1-3: 
CASA Volleyball Tournament 

Monday, March 4: 
Perfect Attendance Treat 

PIZZA Monday 

Tuesday, March 5: 
‘Four Seasons’ Symphony Field Trip  

(Grades 4-8) 

Orders SENT HOME 
For April Pizza 

Wednesday, March 6: 
Fire Station Field Trip  

(Grades 2-3) 

Sunday, March 10: 
Daylight Savings/Spring forward 

Tuesday, March 12: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 in the Library 

Wednesday, March 13: 
HOT LUNCH (Breakfast For Lunch) 

Thursday, March 14: 
SKI DAY 

Friday, March 15: 
LAST DAY Before Break 

April Pizza Orders DUE 

Next Newsletter 

March 18-April 1: 
Spring Break & Easter Weekend 

Tuesday, April 2: 
Back to School 

CASA Volleyball 

Tournament 
Some of our Grade 6-8 students 
will leave Friday morning (March 1) 
to participate in the Volleyball 
Tournament at Deer Lake School in 
Burnaby. Please pray for their safe-
ty as they travel and for a spiritual 
blessing as they enjoy the week-
end! 
 

March 5 Symphony  
Field Trip  

Grades 4-8 will be spending a por-
tion of their day enjoying the “Four 
Seasons” performance by the Oka-
nagan Symphony Orchestra. Driv-
ers have been arranged and will be 
joining the performance. 
 

March 6 Fire Station  
Field Trip  

Grades 2-3 will be going to the Fire 
Station for a tour. Drivers have all 
been arranged and will be joining 
the tour. 
 

March 14 SKI DAY 
Grades 4-8 will be going on their last 
SKI DAY provided the ski hill still has 
enough snow.  

Let’s pray there is enough snow 
on the ski hill for one last ski 
trip!!  
(But that it stays on the ski hill 
and leave our roads in Vernon 

bare.) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Electronic Devices 
Policy 

We have been updating our hand-
book and have noted a change that 
highlights one of our policies more. 
Please note  page 17 will highlight 
the following policy. 
 Electronic devices are not al-

lowed. If students bring any 
electronic device to school, they 
MUST give the device to their 
teacher til the end of the school 
day OR have them confiscated 
for the parent to pick up. 

 

Future Field Trips  
These last few weeks have been a lot 
of permission slips and waivers, etc. 
It must have been BUSY for you as 
parents! 

 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

February’s Perfect  

Attendance 

Visit Mrs. Fischer on March 4 to get 

your treat and award. 

For Mrs. Fischer, it was crazy trying to keep 
it all organized.  

Please Note: What would have made things 
easier would have been to have all the 
forms and waivers signed before the due 
dates. A lot of her time was spent remind-
ing and contacting people to respond.  

Thank you to those of you who responded 
right away!! 



Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

Principal’s Hours 

Mondays 8 am - 4 pm 
Tuesdays 8 am - 4 pm 
Thursdays 8 am - 4 pm                                        

 

Progress Report  

Envelopes !! 

Please don’t forget to return 

them to the office!  


